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PUBLIC NOTICE

Based on Government guidelines and measures against the spread and mitigation of
coronavirus (COVID-2019), Rwanda National Police (RNP) informs the public of the
following:

e Driver's license tests have been suspended for two weeks effective March 16,
2020.

e Exams for those, who applied to join Rwanda National Police have been put to
halt for two weeks effective March 16, 2020.

e Other services offered by the department of Traffic and Road Safety, Motor-
vehicle Inspection Centre (MIC) and Police stations will continue but with

maximum consideration of the recommended hygiene guidelines meant to
prevent contraction and spread of the pandemic.

For further information, call;
e 118: For driver's license tests

e 0788311011: Traffic and Road Safety department

e 0788311512: MIC




